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Dear 
I am writing to you because our formal duties to provide you with leaving care support are coming to an end and your Personal Adviser will stop working with you soon. I hope that you have found the services we have provided helpful as you have moved from care towards independence.

I want you to know that we are immensely proud of you and all you have achieved and wish you well for the future.  We all hope you go on to make a great success of anything you wish to do. 
Although you are closing to our team now, we have a duty to provide further support to you up until the age of 25yrs if the need arises in the future or if you return to education. If and when this is the case please do get in touch with us by phoning us on 0330 222 2004- This is also the number also on your GEM card.  
Please do remember that you can also drop in to get support from Find it Out Centres around the county. https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/education-children-and-families/your-space/life/finditout-centres/ 
I would like to remind you that you can continue use your GEM card if you have any difficulties in the future you can contact us on the number on the card and we will see if we can support and advise you further.  It doesn’t matter what age you are – if we can help we will. 
We want to hear of your success; we want to hear what you have achieved and what you have done that you are proud of! 
Again I would like to wish you all the very best for your future. 
Yours sincerely, 
Mark Frankland
Principal Manager


